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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here at
Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to see
what students accomplished the month before. I will be releasing
one each month.

Kindergarten
We created winter wonderlands this month. We first created our landscape by using
sharpies to add trees and snowmen with footprints from the builder. We then used
white crayon to create snowflakes in the sky. Finally, we used bleeding tissue paper to
‘paint’ our sky.

Nayvee Whit Slade Piper

Nolan Jocelyn Valencia Dreyden



first Grade
Our week was a crazy one! We did lots of little projects, including this one
where we had to draw an astronaut and what it sees in space.

Keelian Charlie Caleb

Kinden Wayden Cole

Rowdy Kade



Second Grade
Using coffee filters and markers we created tye-dye snowflakes and learned about
symmetry. We then glued them onto drawing paper to keep them safe.

Heston Adaline Francis

Presley Lila Callan

Teagan Hank



Third Grade
This week we discussed creating emphasis with shape and color. We started by
drawing pictures of an image we would hang on the wall of our room. Then we
drew a shape over the top of our picture and anything inside the shape would get
color, and the rest would stay black and white.

Draken Halle Westlee

Allie Jackson

Saleen



Fourth Grade
We used Crayola and Sharpie markers to create Pop Art of our favorite candies and
drinks. We had to use lines or shapes to help make our art stand out like Pop Art.

Zane Jack Kinzley D.

Haisley Averi Andrew

Izaiah Kaymrie


